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          20th July 2020 

 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 

 

As we reach the end of the summer term, we would like to celebrate our amazing 

Year 6 children (and others) with an online celebration and achievement assembly. 

This will go live on Tuesday at 1.30 pm. Children at school and all those at home will 

be able to watch. 

 

Links will be uploaded to the school website and Facebook page for tomorrow. 

Your final year at Warbstow Primary Academy was definitely not what we expected, 

however, the time you have been with us you have shown us you are such 

thoughtful, kind and caring children who will go on to do amazing things. We were 

very excited for our Year 6 BBQ today and all the water fun-based activities! It is 

fitting that you can play in the sunshine, enjoy your friends and have a memory bank 

of your wonderful times at Warbstow punctuated with this treat.  

 

You will have all received a letter last week outlining key information regarding our 

return to school in September. If you have not received this, please contact the 

school office to ensure we have a current email address for you. We will be sharing 

more information on Facebook and our website, which will be a breakdown of this 

key information and include most vitally what we are going to do to ensure a calm 

transition from lock down back to school.  

 

After we have reorganised the school environment, we will be able to send out a 

package of activities, information and measures that are aimed to ease the anxiety 

children and parents may be feeling. 

 

Transition information for new Reception children to follow tomorrow. 

 

Tuesday (tomorrow) is our last day with the children in school and as this will be the 

final newsletter for the school year, I would like to thank you all once again for your 

incredible support during these times and we cannot wait to welcome you all back 

in September. School will start back on Monday 7th September. Enjoy a safe summer 

break. Rest, relax and don’t forget to keep reading over the summer holidays! 

 

All the very best 

Mr S Ellis 
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